
  
 
 

HOUSING & NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES 
CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE AND EVALUATION REPORT 

AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC REVIEW & COMMENTS 
 

The City of Charlotte’s Housing & Neighborhood Services is preparing submission of the Consolidated 
Annual Performance & Evaluation Report (CAPER) to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD). The report outlines progress toward carrying out priorities and specific objectives 
identified in HUD’s FY2023 and the City’s FY2024 Action Plan during the period July 1, 2023, through 
June 30, 2024. 
 
Copies of the report are available for review September 09, 2024, through September 23, 2024. Your 
participation in this process will help ensure that the needs of Charlotte’s citizens are understood and 
federal resources are allocated to meet the needs of the community. Please take advantage of this 
opportunity by reviewing a draft copy of the document at https://www.charlottenc.gov/Streets-and-
Neighborhoods/Housing. 
 
The City of Charlotte is committed to promoting the opportunity of all citizens in providing feedback on all 
programs, services, and activities offered by the City. For accommodations, materials in alternate formats, 
or accessibility information, or to make comments please contact: 
  

Starr Webb-Allen 
Housing & Neighborhood Services 

600 East Trade Street 
Charlotte, North Carolina 28202-2859 

Starr.webballen@charlottenc.gov 
Telephone (704) 336-2683 

 
The City of Charlotte does not discriminate based on of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, familial 
status and disability. For more information about fairness in housing or to file a complaint, please contact 
Community Relations at 704-336-5160.  
Equal Housing Opportunity.  


